
SAFE ENVIRONMENT LESSONS

PARENT/GUARDIAN REQUEST TO EXCUSE STUDENT

September 3, 2024

Parents/Guardians,

As you may be aware, each year the Archdiocese of Philadelphia requires that all schools and
Religious Education Programs present Safe Environment lessons to all students. Part one of the
lesson will be taught during one religion class Tuesday, November 12, 2024 andWednesday,
November 13, 2024 and part two will be taught during one religion class Tuesday, April 8,
2025 andWednesday, April 9, 2025.

Please feel free to preview the lesson content available through the following links,
http://www.aopcatholicschools.org/about/programs/ or www.catholicschools-phl.org under Safe
Environment. If you DO NOT want your child/children to participate in the Safe Environment
lessons for the 2024-25 school year, please complete the section below.

I/We, request that our child/children NOT be present during the Safe Environment lesson and be
excused from participating in the yearly Safe Environment lesson offered at St. Aloysius Parish
School.

Child’s name________________________________ Grade

Child’s name________________________________ Grade

Child’s name________________________________ Grade

Child’s name________________________________ Grade

This form is optional. Should you decide that you DO NOT want your child/children to
participate in this lesson, please sign and return this form byMonday, October 8, 2024.

Parent(s)/Guardian(s) (Print) Date

__________________________________________ __________________
Parent(s)/Guardian(s) (Signature) Date

http://www.aopcatholicschools.org/about/programs/
http://www.catholicschools-phl.org/

